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RFP-EN17-66 Abernethy Way Extension Study 232 Street to 256 Street

The City of Maple Ridge is inviting proposal submissions from experienced road/transportation
engineering consultants to complete the Abernethy Way Extension Study from 232 Street to 256
Street.

The Request for proposal document is available for download from BC Bid at
www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca.

Proposal response to be submitted on or before:

RFP Closing Date: Thursday, September 7, 2017
RFP Closing Time: 2:00 pm local time
RFP Deposit Place: Proposal submissions are to be uploaded electronically to the

City’s file transfer service accessed at the link provided in the
Request for Proposal document.

There will be no public opening for this Request for Proposal.

The City of Maple Ridge reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals or to accept the
Proposal deemed most favorable in the interest of the City. The lowest or any Proposal may not
necessarily be accepted and the City will not be responsible for any cost incurred by the
Proponent in preparing the Proposal.

For all inquiries, contact Daniela Mikes, Manager of Procurement, at the City of Maple Ridge
dmikes@mapleridge.ca or Tel: 604-466-4343, Fax: 604-466-4328.
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